SHARED FUTURE OREGON

Multi-Sector Plan for an Age-Friendly Oregon

Dear Governor Kotek:

Thank you for your commitment and work to make Oregon a great place for
people of all ages and abilities. | urge you to declare Oregon an Age-Friendly
State by joining the Network of Age-Friendly Communities and States and
directing the development of a Multi-Sector Plan for Oregon that addresses
key challenges and opportunities our communities face.

| support this effort because:

| support this effort along with advocates like AGE+ from across the state.
AGE+ works with cross-sector partners, local champions, providers, and public
agencies to ensure that older adults are seen and supported in age-friendly
ways. Let's create a brighter shared future for all generations of Oregonians
together. Thank you for your commitment to making Oregon age-friendly.

Sincerely,

(Signature, Printed Name, Address)



